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Revisions to the Burden

As we mentioned in #15 of the Supporting Statement, we are revising our burden based on better
management information data, which clearly shows a significant decrease in the number of 
respondents for this information collection.  We will continue to monitor the management 
information data, and will make future changes to the burden data as needed.

Future Revisions to this Information Collection

SSA is currently working on our new Registration Appointment and Services for Representatives
(RASR) project, which we believe will require revisions to the SSA-1699, and which will add 
new electronic screens for collecting this information.  At this time, we have not set timelines to 
change or automate the form, and we have no finalized RASR screens or form changes to report. 
We expect we may have new screens and potential paper form changes within a year of 
obtaining OMB’s approval for this collection, and we anticipate the need to submit a new 
information collection request at that time.  We will keep OMB informed of any changes or 
additions to this information collection.


